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LETTER OF APPRECIATION

i | extend my profound appreciation for your professional expertise and
devoted efforts being extended to Pakistan Air Force during the time of National
Emergency, by resolving long outstanding maintenance issues of Air Field Lighting
System at military Bases. Your efforts in assuring completion of the assigned task
in a professional and opportune manner need to be appreciated by PAF.

2. Besides the professional ability and high degree of technical acuity to ensure
the resolution of daunting tasks, extensive day/night efforts put-in by your team to
support the National Defence during critical time exhibits a high level of patriotism.
The completion of this unprecedented task is indicative professional approach and
innovation of your team which deserved to be appreciated and commended.

3. Your commitment and professional competence is highly appreciated. Well
done and keep up the good work.
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